
 

 

 
To: CPMG PCP Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:    December 2, 2019 

 

Re: Important Reminder - Claims & Encounter Data Submission  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
 

We need your help!  Rady Children’s Health Network (RCHN) negotiates capitation rates 

with health plans and allocates funds to CPMG for primary care services, based on claims 

and encounter data submitted by our physician offices.  Quality program scores and 

public reporting are also highly dependent on this data.  

 

In order to calculate the true cost of the services provided to our patients, a claim for 

each visit, whether capitated or reimbursed fee for service, must be submitted to 

CPMG/RCHN.  

 

Please review your medical/billing records and submit any missing claims from 

1/1/19 forward, as soon as possible. Note that you are contractually required to submit 

this information to CPMG, and non-compliance will directly affect your future capitation 

payments.   

 

We look forward to working collaboratively with you and your office staff, to assist in 

resolving barriers to appropriate billing and to provide any assistance you may need.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact the CPMG Provider Relations team at 

providerrelations@rchsd.org or phone (858) 634-4954. 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 

mailto:providerrelations@rchsd.org
http://www.cpmgsandiego.com/

